
 
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

August 29, 2019 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission                                                                        
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

  
The statement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central 

Hudson” or the “Company”) on August 29, 2019 to become effective on September 1, 2019. 
 

PSC No. 15 Electricity  
 Statement of Market Price Charge and Market Price Adjustment   MPC - 230 
  
 
 The purpose of this filing is to update the Market Price Charge (MPC) in accordance with the 
approved tariff provision Electric Service, PSC No. 15 – Electricity, Service Classification No. 6 
Residential Time of Use Service. The updated MPC rate reflects a change in the 5 hour on-peak rate as a 
result of the transition to winter capacity costs that were recovered during the on-peak period in 
September through May.  
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jennifer Lorenzini at (845)486-5523 or via 
email at jlorenzini@cenhud.com. 
         
 
 

Yours very truly,   
      
   

        Anthony S. Campagiorni 
            Vice President 
 Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs 

Received: 08/29/2019


